
  ATTACHMENT B 

American Broadband is Now Fastwyre Broadband! 
 
At Fastwyre Broadband, our new trade name and logo better conveys our mission of delivering 
affordable, reliable, high-speed internet and voice services to cities and towns across America. 
Fastwyre’s residential and business customers will continue to benefit from the same high quality 
services and exceptional customer care that you have come to expect. 
 
We appreciate your business and know you may have questions about what this change will mean for 
you. Please visit www.fastwyre.com for more information, including a new link to our customer portal 
and online bill pay system. 
 
Thank you for being a Fastwyre Broadband customer! We look forward to continuing our relationship as 
your premier communications provider. 
 
Is this Fastwyre bill replacing my American Broadband bill? 
 
The bill from Fastwyre is replacing the current American Broadband bill. The charges remain the same, 
but the company’s new trade name will be presented on all new billing documentation.  American 
Broadband is the same company as Fastwyre. 

http://www.fastwyre.com/

